
 
  
 

 
Sunday 20 December 2020 
 
To the Clark of the Synod of the Free Reformed Church in SA 
Brother C Roose 
Kees.roose1@gmail.com 
 
 
From the scribe of Classis North of the Free Reformed Churches in SA 
 
R Stolper and R Hordijk 
Roel.stolper@gmail.com / rien.hordijk@gmail.com 
  
 
Dear Brother Roose 
 
The Classis received in 2019 a request from the Pretoria consistory regarding the timely submission of the 
Synod agenda and all relevant deputies reports so that this information could be timely discussed in the 
consistory meeting well beforehand the actual Synod meeting. 
 
The Classis supports whole heartly this request and therefore see the Pretoria consistory letter 2019-15. 
 
The Classis first meeting will take place on 20 February where the delegates will be appointed. 
 
With brotherly greetings  
 
Roel Stolper / Rien Hordijk  
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